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Welcome. 

Hope you are all enjoying the summer months. We are saying 
goodbye to all the pre schoolers starting school in September and 

wishing them well in their future schools.  

Please can we remind parents to send children in with sun cream 
and sun hats as well as waterproofs .  

Here is what we will be doing in August 

Baby Floor 

This month we are looking at the book Dear 
Zoo, making animal prints, different Zoo 

animal sounds and how they move. Making 
music with the instruments. 

We will be going on trips to the shops, train 
station, feeding the ducks and digging in the 

allotment  

Tadpoles. 

August the Tadpoles will be being creative making nature sun 
catchers, wind chimes and different ways of moving to music,  

Looking at the book Goldilocks and the Three Bears and making 
their own book to take home,  

Cooking, Flapjacks, butterfly cakes, biscuits. 

Trips to the allotment looking for minibeasts. 

We will be looking at numbers 1 – 5, colours and words name 
recognition. 
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Frogs. 

 

The Frogs will be looking at Kings and Queens 
they will be making crowns, invitations and having 

a feast. Making a Royal Family Tree. Learning 
about different Kings and Queens and what foods 

they might eat. 

We will be developing our fine motor skills using 
dough disco, finger gym, threading beads and 

writing with water. 

Number bonds, decorating numbers and 
practising writing numbers. 

Forth Coming Events. 

Parents Network Evening 20th September 

Parents and Carers week.  20th-24th November 

Photo Day and Evening 22nd November 

Play and Stay Week  6th-10th November  

Term time only.  
Summer Holidays 21st July- 4th Sept  

Christmas Holiday 15th Dec-8th Jan 2018 

   

 


